
	Parents’	Newsletter	
Autumn	term	1		

	

Asalam	Alaikum	/	Hello	to	all	Parents	and	Carers,	

	

Welcome	
We	would	like	to	welcome	all	the	children	back	after	the	long	summer	break	and	any	new	
children	 that	 have	 joined	 us.	 We	 hope	 everyone	 has	 settled	 into	 the	 nursery	 and	 is	
familiar	with	the	routine	and	staff.		

	
Staff/Key	person	
We	would	like	to	welcome	Saba	who	will	be	joining	the	pre-school	room.	All	children	have	
an	allocated	key	person.	Please	ensure	you	know	who	your	child's	key	person	is.		

	
Being	late	
Can	we	please	remind	parents	picking	up	their	children	that	they	arrive	on	time.	May	we	
remind	parents	that	our	‘Parents	Pack’,	given	to	you	upon	registration,	states	that	there	is	
a	£5	charge	for	every	five	minutes	of	 lateness	picking	up	children.	We	really	do	not	 like	
charging	parents	for	this	but	have	put	the	charge	in	place	in	order	to	deter	parents	from	
doing	this	on	a	regular	basis.	

	
Packed	lunch		
As	all	children	are	bringing	in	packed	lunches,	we	would	like	to	remind	parents	about	our	
healthy	eating	policy.	Healthy	food	is	a	large	part	of	the	nursery	ethos.	When	children	eat	
a	healthy	diet	from	a	young	age,	they	learn	life-long	healthy	eating	habits.	Therefore	can	
we	request	parents	do	not	include	crisps	and	chocolates	in	their	child’s	packed	lunch.	We	
also	have	children	with	nut	allergies,	can	we	ask	you	not	to	include	any	nuts	in	your	
child’s	packed	lunch.		
	

Labelling	clothes		
Can	we	please	ask	all	parents	to	label	their	child’s	coats,	lunch	bag,	clothes	and	the	like	so	
that	we	can	ensure	that	everyone	gets	back	their	child’s	belongings.	You	can	do	this	with	
a	permanent	marker	by	initialling	your	child’s	name	on	the	tag	in	clothes	or	in	the	corner	
of	a	lunch	box.	If	clothes	are	not	labelled,	the	nursery	cannot	take	responsibility	for	lost	
items.	We	thank	you	for	your	cooperation	in	this	respect.		

	



EyLog	
From	September,	all	observations	and	child	learning	information	will	be	completed	via	
the	EyLog.	Please	can	all	parents	ensure	they	have	activated	their	account(s).	If	you	have	
still	not	received	an	email	with	a	pin	and	user	e-mail,	please	speak	to	your	key	person.	
Just	as	you	would	have	received	the	learning	journey	book	at	the	end	of	every	half	term,	
you	will	receive	information	about	your	child	learning	development.	We	ask	you	to	bear	
with	us	for	this	term	whilst	the	staff	transition	from	paper	to	on-line.	If	there	are	any	
problems	in	accessing	EyLog,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us.		
	
Records	held	
If	there	have	been	any	changes	with	address,	telephone	numbers,	e-mail	addresses	and	
your	child’s	needs,	can	you	ensure	the	nursery	has	all	relevant	updated	details	and	
information	for	you	and	your	child.		
	
	
	
	
Happy	Children	Nursery	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Dates	for	your	Diary	
October	half	term-	23rd-27th	October-	Nursery	closed	for	the	week	
Winter	half	term-	22nd	December-9th	January	2018-	Nursery	closed		
	
	


